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CITY OF RICHMOND

REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO: Richmond City Council DATE: May 4th, 2000
FROM: Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair

Public Works & Transportation Committee
FILE: 6520-02-01

RE: PLANNING FOR RICHMOND RAPID TRANSIT

The Public Works & Transportation Committee, at its meeting held on Wednesday, May 3rd, 2000,
considered the attached report, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the report (dated April 26th, 2000, from Ken Dobell, Chief Executive Officer to the
Greater Vancouver Transit Authority Board of Directors), regarding Planning for
Richmond Rapid Transit, be received for information.

Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair
Public Works & Transportation Committee

Attach.












